
CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS WITH 
LIPTON PROGRESSING

MEETINGS SCHEDULED THROUGH DECEMBER

Our first few meetings with Lipton representatives have gone very well. We are 
making progress and we have setup dates to continue negotiations through early 
December. Our talks have focused on “non-economic” parts of the contract, such 
as disciplinary and grievance procedures. As we move forward, we’ll exchange 
proposals on wages, benefits and other “economic” parts of the contract.

Let’s strengthen our union by completing union membership applications to have 
on file. If you or someone you know has not yet filled out an application, contact 
any member of the negotiating team below, or Kayla Mock at 571-435-1817. 

M E E T  YO U R  N E G OT I AT I N G  T E A M

PHILIP 
SURACE

B Shift
Mechanic

FAC E B O O K
UFCW400

O N  T H E  W E B
ufcw400.org

T W I T T E R
@UFCW400

TO L L - F R E E
1-800-638-0800

S I G N  U P  F O R  T E X T  A L E RT S

Text LIPTON to 698-329
*Your wireless provider’s message and data rates may apply -  you may opt out any time by texting STOP to 698-329.
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PAUL
GARRISON

A Shift
Mechanic

JUANITA 
HART
B Shift

Operator

COREY 
HICKS
D Shift

Instrumentation 
Technician

RICKY 
GREGORY

A Shift
Team

Coordinator

Alternates:
Dexter Perry, C Shift, Team Coordinator 	 Rodney Hart, B shift, Mechanic
Anita Anderson, B Shift, Operator		  Paul Perdue, A Shift, Mechanic


